
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Centre was closed at midnight 19th December 2020 as 

we are now subject to a Tier 4 lockdown and unable to 

reopen until 17th May 2021. We will all still be working and 

most activities will be on-line. The Food Pantry will continue 

to operate from Wyndham Street Centre on a Tuesday and 

Wednesday, as this is an essential service. 

Please see our web-site www.srcdc.org.uk, for information 

on what’s happening in 2021.For any further information, 

please see the contact details below 

 

 

 

Neil          07969 066093 (Director) 

Louise   07951 353511 (Growing in Riverside) 

Mashmooma 07494 879612 (Language Cafe) 

Sarah   07494 879613 (We Can Work It Out) 

Sharon   07958 428648 (Believe) 

 

 

Neil Binnell, Director, SRCDC 

Sheleagh Llewellyn, Chair of Trustees 

Last update 12th March2021. 

 


